
       

BY E-MAIL 
 
October 24, 2018 
 
Helen Newland 
Dentons Canada LLP 
77 King St., Suite 400 
Toronto Dominion Centre 
Toronto ON  M5K 0A1 
helen.newland@dentons.com 
 
Dear Ms. Newland:  
 
Re:     Energy+ Inc. 2019 Cost of Service Application 

OEB File Number EB-2018-0028 
TMMC Request for Late Filling of Response to Board Staff 1(b) 

 
This will acknowledge receipt on October 23, 2018, of a letter from Toyota Motor 
Manufacturing Canada Inc. (TMMC) requesting an extension to file a response to OEB 
Staff interrogatory 1(b).  
 
Procedural Order No.1 in this matter was issued on July 26, 2018 and stated that 
TMMC should file responses to all interrogatories by October 25, 2018. In TMMC’s 
letter, it requested to file responses to OEB Staff 1(b) by October 29, 2018. TMMC 
stated that it will file its responses to all other interrogatories on October 25, 2018. 
 
The OEB has considered TMMC’s request and has decided to grant the extension. 

 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Shuo Zhang, Advisor at  

416-440-7650 or Shuo.Zhang@oeb.ca. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 

 
ROntario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 
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